
RAC GOLF COMMITTEE

Meeting Minutes – Club Room

March 27, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 AM,

Members Present, Carolyn Bethea, Carolyn Clark, Dick Green, Joe Law, Dave

Lowe,Marty O’Neill, Ted Roberts and Ron Larkin,Director of Golf, Racquet

Sports and Hospitality. Molly Walker and Mary Anee Wellander were

absent.

1.The sprinkler start time will be adjusted to reflect Daylight Savings

Time.

2. The tee box on the 11th ladies tee needs attention. The tee box

itself is like “standing on stone” and two large dead pine trees need

to be removed..one hangs over the tee box and the other is a little

further down and off to the side but appears unsafe.

3. Ron will be sending out a detailed format for the April 22nd

member guest but stressed that it is intended to be a fun event and

he assured that everyone will be able to play with their invited guest.

4. Participation in the current Freedom Plaza men’s league is waning

and a meeting is scheduled for Friday, April 7th at 11 am to discuss

changes in the format which, hopefully, will increase participation.

5. The Kristy McPherson Clinic went extremely well. Ron thanked all

those who attended and announced that a contribution had been

made on behalf of the club to Kristy’s foundation.

6. The garage doors in the cart barn have been replaced.

7. The club is looking to renew the fleet of Yamaha gas carts.

8. Two new tournaments have been picked up: The Kings Point

Memorial is scheduled for April 13th and a tournament to benefits



the Autism Foundation is scheduled for April 28th. Hopefully these

will be annual events.

9. The bar stools in the Pro Shop are in rough shape and will be

reupholstered.

10. The entire Pro Shop staff will be having AED training on March

30th and Ron shared that there is a plan in place to deal with medical

situations but he did say that he will check with the Sheriff;s

department to see if there could be a plan put in place to allow

quicker ambulance access to the course, if necessary.

11. Netting behind the 6th hole was approved. The cost is $6000 and

will begin in April.

12. Blue birds are occupying the new houses on the 17th hole.

13. Refurbishing the 17th tee box has been put on hold.

The meeting was adjourned at 11 am.

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, April 24th at 10 am in the 3rd floor

Club Room.

Dave Lowe, Secretary

Marty O’Neill, Chair


